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ARDOT IDENTIFIES PREFERRED ALTERNATIVE 
FOR STATE HIGHWAY 10 IMPROVEMENTS 

FROM PLEASANT RIDGE ROAD TO PLEASANT VALLEY DRIVE 
 

PULASKI COUNTY (9-21) – A Preferred Alternative for the State Highway 10 (Cantrell 
Road) improvement project from Pleasant Ridge Road to Pleasant Valley Drive in Little 
Rock has been identified, according to Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) 
officials. 

 
Following a review of the comments received from a Public Involvement Meeting held on 
March 30, the Single Point Urban Interchange (SPUI) has been identified as the Preferred 
Alternative for operational improvements to State Highway 10 from Pleasant Ridge Road to 
Pleasant Valley Drive. A map of the Preferred Alternative is attached. Also, a video 
exploring the options for the interchange is available on the myARDOT Vimeo channel. 

 
An additional Public Involvement Meeting will be held at a later date to provide more 
detailed information and give area residents another opportunity to comment on the 
project. For more information, contact the ARDOT Public Information Section at 501-569-
2000 or info@ardot.gov. 

 
As a reminder, motorists should always exercise caution when approaching and traveling 
through highway work zones. Additional travel information can be found at 
www.idrivearkansas.com or www.ARDOT.gov.  You can also follow us on Twitter 
@myARDOT. 

 
 

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION: The Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) complies with all civil rights provisions of federal 
statutes and related authorities that prohibit discrimination in programs and activities receiving federal financial assistance. Therefore, the 
Department does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, age, national origin, religion (not applicable as a protected group under the 
Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration Title VI Program), disability, Limited English Proficiency (LEP), or low-income status in the 
admission, access to and treatment in the Department's programs and activities, as well as the Department's hiring or employment practices. 
Complaints of alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding the Department's nondiscrimination policies may be directed to Joanna P. McFadden 
Section Head - EEO/DBE (ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator), P. 0. Box 2261, Little Rock, AR 72203, (501)569- 2298, (Voice/TTY 711), or the 
following email address: Joanna.Mcfadden@ardot.ar.gov. 

https://vimeo.com/211003019
mailto:info@ardot.gov.
http://www.idrivearkansas.com/
http://www.ardot.gov./
mailto:Joanna.Mcfadden@ardot.ar.gov


Job 061333 Under 
Construction

Proposed Roadway Elevated
Proposed Roadway
Future Construction 
Job 061333
Obliterate Existing Pavement

ARDOT Job 061331
Pleasant Ridge Road - Pleasant Valley Drive

Little Rock
Pulaski County

Single-Point Urban Interchange 
(SPUI) Alternative

Preliminary
Subject To Revision

lmpd181
Line

lmpd181
ARDOTLogo

lmpd181
Rectangle


	NR 17-377
	NR 17-377-A
	061331_2017.09.04_PIPRSPUIAlt_Aer




